
Before the 
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 

Washington, D.C.  20554 
 

 
In the Matter of    ) 
      ) 
HNS License Sub, LLC   ) File Nos.   SES-LIC-20150604-00336 
      )         SES-LIC-20150604-00337 
Application for Earth Station Licenses )         SES-LIC-20150604-00339 
      )          SES-LIC-20150604-00340 
      )          SES-LIC-20150604-00342 
      )          SES-LIC-20150604-00344 
      )          SES-LIC-20150604-00346 
      )          SES-LIC-20150604-00347 
 )  
 
 

WITHDRAWAL OF PETITION TO DENY OR DEFER 

On October 16, 2015, Iridium Satellite LLC (“Iridium”) filed a petition (the 

“Petition”) requesting that the International Bureau either deny the above-referenced 

applications, filed by HNS License Sub, LLC (“HNS”), or defer their processing.  The 

Petition was based on the fact that HNS and Iridium had not concluded a coordination 

agreement addressing HNS’ proposed operations. 
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After Iridium filed its Petition, HNS and Iridium entered into a coordination 

agreement.  Iridium, therefore, is withdrawing its Petition. 

Respectfully submitted,  
 
IRIDIUM SATELLITE LLC  
 

By: /s/ Joseph A. Godles     
Joseph A. Godles  
GOLDBERG, GODLES, WIENER 
   & WRIGHT LLP 
1229 19th Street, N.W. 
Washington, D.C.  20036 
 
Its Attorneys 

 
October 22, 2015 



CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

I hereby certify that a true and correct copy of the foregoing WITHDRAWAL OF 
PETITION TO DENY OR DEFER was sent via e-mail on this 22nd day of October, 2015, 
to the following: 
 

Jennifer Manner 
HNS License Sub, LLC 
11717 Exploration Lane 
Germantown, Maryland  20876 
 

 
       /s/ Brenda Campbell   
        Brenda Campbell 
 

 


